
09/06/2021 

MS Belinda Oneile 
50 Grandview PDE 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
belleoneile@hotmail.com 

RE: Mod2021/0203 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I wholeheartedly oppose the proposed development at Palm Beach next to Barrenjoey House. 
The proposed development is environmentally insensitive and further community consultation 
is needed. 

Sent: 9/06/2021 2:14:53 PM
Subject: Online Submission


